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August 15, 2025 

Roadrunner Families, 

Due to an ongoing bus driver shortage and the recent bus accident, we must make additional adjustments to 
our routes and schedules beginning Monday, August 18, 2025.  Unfortunately, this shortage means that we will 
no longer be able to transport certain areas of our attendance boundary.  If you live within an 8-10 mile 
radius of the school, there may no longer be transportation services provided to your area. We understand 
that this may cause inconvenience, and we truly appreciate your patience and understanding as we work 
through these challenges.  We are actively hiring bus drivers and substitute drivers; however, in order to 
provide consistency to our families, these changes will stay in effect until at least Fall Break, even if we are able 
to hire and train new drivers.   

What You Need to Know: 

●​ Updated route information will be posted on the district website: www.goroadrunners24.com 
●​ Please pay close attention to the route color and number on the new lists. 
●​ We highly recommend using the EduLog app to track your child’s route in real time. 
●​ There will be a Stanfield Shuttle (white bus)  picking up and dropping off at the Community Center 

daily at 7:20 AM and 3:20 PM. 

How This May Affect Your Child: 

●​ Several students will no longer have access to transportation.  Parents will have to drive their 
children or make arrangements for carpooling with neighbors, family and friends.  

●​ Some students may arrive late or leave early due to schedule shifts.  To maintain instructional time 
and minimize disruption, we strongly encourage families to transport their children if possible. 

Questions?  Please reach out if you have any concerns: 

●​ Transportation Department​
 Carmen Kaiser, Admin Ast. | 520-424-0238 | M–F, 6:00 AM – 2:00 PM​
 Chantell Waggoner, Manager | Contact via the transportation office 

●​ School Office​
 520-424-3353 | M–TH, 7:00 AM – 4:30PM 

Contact Transportation if you will no longer be using our services so that we can update our records.  
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